
 

ONE LAST TIME!  
Mole Day 

 
An end to a long and wondrous era!  The Chemistry Building has been in use 
for about 75 years (circa 1935) serving thousands upon thousands of 
chemistry students. Weathering the changes of time (political, economical, 
socially) and the “mishaps” of students (a little acid spill here, a tiny 
explosion there), this proud & noble building has set the stage for many 
future scientists!  Resilient in structure, 
open and warm in attitude, this urban 
oasis of learning has been the ideal 
setting for many Student Demonstrations 
Shows, in other words indestructible!  It 
is with great excitement and with heavy 
heart, that the Chemistry club presents 
its final Mole Day Show in this awesome 
building.      
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Once again, it is time to start 

the show!  Club President, John, 

and Vice-President, Ikenna, 

open with an attention 

grabber, “The lighting of Mg!” 

The talented Chemistry Club members 

create a show full of wonder and 

information.  Sublimation, Acid-Base 

Indicators, Exothermic decomposition 

reactions, elephant’s toothpaste, and 

electrochemistry were just a few of the 

topics revealed. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAGIC ONE, TWO, THREE! 

Old Naussa Reaction 

demonstrating the “magic” of 

kinetics. 

Got some cash to 

BURN???? 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Methane + Bubbles = FUN!!! 

The Perfect ending! 

  A cannon salute.   

Hi, Professor Phyllis. 

 



 A Glance Back at Some Wonderful Times with the 

Chemistry Club in the Old Chemistry Building. 


